REGULAR MONTHLY MEETING March 18, 1993

The regular monthly meeting of the Shenango Township Board of Supervisors was held on Thursday, March 18, 1993 at 7:00 p.m. at the Shenango Municipal Building with supervisors Richard Schweinsberg and Joseph Budai present.

The meeting was opened with a salute to the flag.

 $\,$ The minutes were read and approved from the February 11, 1993 meeting.

Motion by Joseph Budai second by Richard Schweinsberg to pay the general fund bills.

Motion by Joseph Budai second by Richard Schweinsberg to pay the sewer fund bills.

Motion by Joseph Budai second by Richard Schweinsberg to pay wage tax and per capita tax refunds.

Motion by Joseph Budai second by Richard Schweinsberg to approve the following subdivisions:

- 1. Mark Summers
- 2. Steve Lysko contingent upon review of wetlands

Police Chief Anthony Decarbo gave the police report.

Chairman Schweinsberg then gave reports on the following:

- 1. Status on water project
- 2. Emergency reimbursement for snow removal during the recent blizzard
- 3. Annual Cleanup day will be held on May 1, 1993 from 8:00 a.m. to 3:00 p.m.

Motion by Joseph Budai second by Richard Schweinsberg to adjourn

Teresa

Secretary-Treasurer

Κ.

Peace